
Fall 2020 Arlington Volleyball Information 
 

Email Coach Greenwood your information at mcgreenwood18@gmail.com 

In the Subject Line write: 2020 Volleyball Contact Information 

Include your: Name, Home Phone #, Cell #, Your Email Address 

 Parent(s) Name & Email Address 

 Your High School Graduating Year 

 

We use TeamSnap for our team communications with players and parents to send emails and alerts. Once you 

have emailed Coach Greenwood with your contact information, she will send an email to you inviting you to 

join TeamSnap. When you accept, you will fill out all your contact information (player & parent) to receive 

emails and alerts. This will be how your coach will communicate with you. At that point you should download 

the app on your phone (an orange circle with an asterisk in the middle). 

 

Tryouts/ Practice:  It is recommended that you attend all tryout/ practice days. 

Tryouts begin on Monday, August 24th -August 28th at AHS. Dress appropriately for tryouts. Shorts, short 

sleeve shirt (No tank tops please), knee pads, socks, and appropriate sneakers. 

 

Bring plenty of bottled water and lunch if you are unable to leave the premises between sessions. 

 

Always have arrangements made for drop off and pick up from volleyball sessions. The volleyball staff will do 

its best to notify players before hand if a session will be changed or cancelled. 

 

Please check the Arlington Volleyball Website routinely for complete tryout/practice schedule. We strongly 

recommend that you attend all tryout dates and times. 

 

Physicals/ Fall Sports Registration:  Are you up-to-date with your physical, medical scripts, etc? 

The 2020 Fall sports season begins on August 24th.  Registration opens on July 27th – August 10th by utilizing 

the FamilyID link located on the athletics page of the high school website. To expedite your sports approval,  

check with your current school nurse (before school ends) to see what needs to be updated. 

 

Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you on August 24th. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The Arlington Volleyball Staff 

 Coach Greenwood at mcgreenwood18@gmail.com 

 Coach Hunt at bhunt@acsdny.org 

 Coach McGee at Lmcgee@acsdny.org 
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